
IES PUBLIC SCHOOL, GHITTILAPPILLY

25t01t2022

Dear Parents,

In view of the recent spread of Covid cases and govemment guidelines pertaining

to the present situation and also considering the genuine concern and worries

raised by parents in regard to offline classes, we have decided to suspend

OFFLINE CLASSES which are now conducted for classes X, XI and XII with

effect from 27 January 2022 to 1't X'ebruary 2022. We intend to resume the

OFFLINE Classes from 2"d Febru ary 2022.

Students will have the ONLINE CLASSES and the rescheduled timetable will be

circulated shortly.

Thank you for the cooperation extended so far ih all our endeavors.

Wish you all good health.
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